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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
Invitation To Bid #2291
Window Cleaning, Interior & Exterior
Various County Locations

Pursuant to County of Oneida (“County”) Procurement Policy Section 3-109, the County hereby
cancels Invitation to Bid No. 2291-Window Cleaning, Interior & Exterior Various County Locations,
issued May 9, 2024. The reason for this cancellation is that window cleaning services are listed as a
preferred source offering by the New York State Office of General Services.

Should the County re-issue this bid, it will provide all interested providers with an opportunity to
compete for such bid.
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